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From: Mike Monasmith
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 12/15/2008 9:51 AM
Subject: Fwd: Carlsbad Powerplant

Please docket this comment re: Carlsbad Energy Center Project, (07-AFC-6).

Thanks,
Mike

J. Mike Monasmith
Siting Project Manager
California Energy Commission
phone: 916-654-4894
fax: 916-654-3882
www.energy.ca.gov/siting
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This email and any attachments are confidential. If you receive this  message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not 
view, retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and immediately destroy the email and all attachments.                  
                                                                       

>>> GRIFF Hensahw <griff-griff@sbcglobal.net> 12/14/2008 10:17 PM >>>
Dear Sir:
 
As a resident of Carlsbad I would like to voice my support for the plan for the new powerplant in Carlsbad. 
I believe it woulod be a local and regional benefit. Also the density in the area would be lower than what 
the developer friendly council would have( Hotels & condos yech).
 
The power plant has been a good neighbor for years. We will be in need of more power as time goes on.
 
Regards,

Griff Henshaw
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